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Talk to your school counselor or teacher.
Want to learn more? 

When are YOU
taking the test? 

SAT School Day, which lets you take the SAT at your school on a weekday, will be o�ered as a 
paper and pencil assessment through fall 2023. Starting in spring 2024, all students will take 
SAT School Day digitally.
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